
Dear West Side Families: 

 
Before the week begins, I wanted to reach out to all our West Side Families to tell you 
that I have invited Mrs. Alison Hazut, the newly appointed principal of West Side School, 
to visit us this Monday afternoon June 10th.  
 
I am looking forward to announcing this news to the students at our Monday morning 
West Side Assembly. I know everyone will be excited to have an opportunity to meet 
Mrs. Hazut informally during her visit. Mrs. Hazut is looking forward to meeting our 
faculty and staff as well as meeting with our PTG leadership.  
 
Please feel free to share the news with your children and assure them that they will 
have lots of time to ask questions and learn more about their new principal on Monday 
and the days following while I continue as Interim Principal at West Side. 
 
I would also like to reassure everyone that I will be working with Mrs. Hazut to help her 
transition to your wonderful school and the WS community.  In the weeks ahead, please 
don't hesitate to stop by or reach out to me through email or phone call if you have any 
questions or comments.   
 
I have also shared Mr. Fenter's letter to WS Parents as an attachment to this notice.   
 
Hoping you are enjoying this beautiful day with your families.  
  
Lydia Bellino 
   
Mr. Fenter's letter to WS Parents 

 

https://ny02214132.schoolwires.net/cms/lib/NY02214132/Centricity/domain/500/wsschoolnotices/20182019/FenterLetterHazutWSPrincipal.pdf

